

TOWN OF WARNER

P.O. Box 265, 5 East Main Street Warner, New Hampshire 03278-0059 Land Use Office: (603)456-2298 ex. 7 Email: <u>landuse@warnernh.gov</u>

June 19th, 2025

Select Board Town of Warner, NH

RE: The request for a new ex officio member

Dear Select Board,

The Planning Board voted on June 16th, 2025 to request a new ex officio member. The motion passed 5 - 2, Ian Rogers and Harry Seidel voted in the negative.

Sincerely, Chrissy Almanzar Land Use Town of Warner landuse@warnernh.gov